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DESCRIPTION OF 
DEFECT 

General Motors has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety 

exists in certain 2010-2015 model year Cadillac SRX vehicles. On some of these 

vehicles, the jam nut in the rear suspension toe adjuster link may not be torqued to 

the proper specification.  A loose toe adjuster link can cause the vehicle to sway or 

wander at highway speed, activate the vehicle’s electronic stability control system, 

and cause excessive wear to the threads in the link.  Additionally, the rear 

suspension may make loud metallic noises, particularly when the vehicle is 

travelling over bumps or potholes.  If the threads in the link become worn, the link 

may separate.  If separation occurs while the vehicle is being driven, it would create 

sudden vehicle instability, increasing the risk of a crash.  

 

TYPE 
COMMERCIAL 

NAME 

MODEL YEAR 

RECALLED 

NUMBER OF 

VEHICLE 

ABA-T166C 「SRX」 2010 - 2014 823 

 

 

 

TOTAL 823 

 


